
Council Reference:  71736E  (D23/430356)
Your Reference:  

25/10/2023

Dear Resident

Foremans Road Landslip Repairs
Planned Temporary Full Road Closure

Landslip repair work for two sites along Foremans Road is about to commence. The landslip repair 
contractor Symal, has advised that construction work is planned to commence:

Rural Address 43, Damage number DM00882
Work to commence on Monday 13th November 2023 and be completed on Monday 27th November 
2023.

Rural Address 32, Damage number DM00555
Work to commence on Monday 11th December 2023 and be completed on Tuesday 30 January 
2024.

Dates for the Christmas / New Year shutdown of construction work is yet to be confirmed, so these 
dates may be subject to a slight change.

Work will require a full road closure of Foremans Road between 7.30am to 4.30pm, Monday to 
Friday.  Due to site constraints vehicle access will not be possible during the closure times. 
However, pedestrian access under escort by construction staff will be facilitated. In case of a life-
threatening emergency situation, immediate access will be provided to emergency vehicles.

Keeping up to date
To allow residents to keep up to date with the planning and progress of the work, a project website 
has been created by Council:

   Foremans Road - Woodhill - Landslip Repairs

If you have any question, concerns or wish to provide feedback, you are encouraged to 
contact:

Coral Reynolds
Comacon
Mob 0477 248 500
coral@comacon.com.au

If you are unable to contact Coral, please contact me on 1300 293 111. 

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Road-Works/Foremans-Road-Woodhill-Landslip


Please quote Council’s reference 71736E (D23/430356). 

Council will appreciate your patience and understanding during the construction period 
noting that road closures will be inconvenient for many.

Yours faithfully

Dominic Lucas 
Project Manager  


